Shenaz Choudhaz O£’ / L“L iy

From: liam upton

Sent: 11 May 2018 22:24

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Rother Valley proposed level crossing

My postal address is:

Sent from my iPhone

>0n 9 May 2018, at 14:07, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Mr Upton,

>

> Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.
>

> Many thanks

> Shenaz Choudhary

>

> Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for

> Transport

>1/14 | 0207944 6848 |

> - Original Message----—-

> From: liam upton

> Sent: 08 May 2018 20:47

> To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>

> Subject: Rother Valley proposed level crossing

>

> Good evening

>

> | have just found out there are proposed plans to put a level crossing on the Robertsbridge bypass.

>

> | find this utterly thoughtless. This road is already extremely congested at all times and in particular commuting
hours. | use the A21 everyday. The only improvement to that part of the road should be to make it a dual
carriageway.

>

> This needs some serious consideration as congestion south bound and northbound is already hideous.
>

> | am happy to be contacted about this.

>

> Mr Liam Upton

>

>

>

>Sent from my iPhone

>

>




